
February 28, 2003
Writer’s Direct Dial:  571.203.6816

Facsimile Number:  571.203.6889
Linda.Cicco @btna.com

VIA E-MAIL

Ms. Jacqueline M. Ponti
Associate Bureau Chief
International Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C.  20554

Re: BT Americas Inc.
Satellite Earth Station E980183
Washington, D.C.
FRN No. 0003-7089-06                      

Dear Ms. Ponti:

The purpose of this correspondence is to confirm our conversation on Friday, February
28, 2003, concerning a change in name notice that was filed for the above-referenced station.
The notice contained a typographical error and erroneously listed the call letters for the above-
referenced station as E980103 (see attached).  Please ignore and make the correction in licensee
name to Station E980183.   In addition, this also confirms that Station E980103 is not associated
with BT Americas Inc.’s operations.

I apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if
there are any questions or further documentation required for this correction.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda J. Cicco
Regulatory Manager – The Americas


